Life and Work - March 31, 2024

We gratefully accept these donations to the Cemetery Fund:

* In loving memory of Wayne Dinn, Ross, Gertie and Blaine Blackwood from Sharon,
Michelle and Families.

* In loving memory of Father, Capt. Walter Blackwood, Mother Mildred Blackwood,
Brother Walter Blackwood and Sister Ida Blackwood from Lorna Jamieson.

Gathering to Honour Rev. Dr. Morley Hodder

You are invited to a gathering to honour the life and legacy of our dear friend,
colleague and mentor Morley Hodder. We will do this in a way that will truly embody
the essence of who Morley was, as we gather in community to share in stories and
hospitality. Representatives of Queen’s College, Memorial University, and the United
Church of Canada will briefly share their memories and stories of Morley. Then, in
the spirit and memory of Morley, we will gather around tables for a cup of tea and
share our own stories and memories of Morley with each other in joy and thanksgiving
for a life well lived. This gathering will take place on Wednesday, April 3 at 2:00 pm
at St. Mark’s Anglican Church Parish Hall, 203 Logy Bay Road.

Time off for Study: Rev. James will be taking time to finish up his latest course in
the two weeks after Easter. He will be leading worship on the Sundays and will be
available in case of emergency.

Purdy's Chocolates: Your orders have arrived! They can be picked up on Sunday or
from the church office during office hours. (Tues-Fri 8:30AM to 1:30PM)

Support our Music Program Challenge: The congregation has been challenged by one
of our regular financial givers to raise money dedicated to our music program at St.
James. They will match donations to a total of $500.00. They encourage other
members to consider a special contribution to support the music enjoyed during our
services. Council is currently considering the budget for 2024 and special
contributions, in addition to your regular annual financial gift, will help considerably
in this process. Please make a donation to this worthy cause and identify it as "Music
Program Challenge”. Let's watch the total grow as we record it weekly.

UCW Spring Tea:

5t. James United Church
330 Elizabeth Avenue

Co-Conveners: Barbara Butt: (709) 687-1041

Spring Tea & Bake Stall Sheilah Beckett: (709) 726-7421
- Sponsored by the UCW :
o St James Auditorium " *Donations of baked goods are greatly
~ Saturday, April 20, 2024 appreciated.*

Time: 2-4pm Cost 58.00



Tickets: May be purchased at the door. Please contact the church office for more
information.

Social Action and Outreach Group to provide meals to people that are housing
insecure: St. James has been asked to join other churches and community groups to
provide a hot meal once a day, in rotation, to the five homeless people who remain
in the encampment in Bannerman Park. They've hardly had a hot meal this year! We
will need volunteers to buy meals, or to prepare meals in our church’s kitchen. We
also need donations of money and groceries. Processes will be worked out
according to our resources. If you can help in any way, please contact the church
office at:info@stjamesuc.org or (709) 722-1881 ext. 200

(Exim | Want to donate online this morning?
R Scan this QR code with your phone and it will take you to our
[ E2E: | website. Then click “Donate”. Thank you for your support.

stjamesuc.org



